
       

 

NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE 
 
The DeKalb County School District has tentatively adopted a millage 
rate which will require an increase in property taxes by 13.44 percent. 
 
This tentative increase will result in a millage rate of 23.08 mills, an 
increase of 2.734 mills.  Without this tentative tax increase, the millage 
rate will be no more than 20.346 mills.  The proposed tax increase for 
a home with a fair market value of $350,000 is approximately $341.75 
and the proposed tax increase for non-homestead property with a fair 
market value of $550,000 is approximately $546.80. 
 
 
All concerned citizens are invited to three millage hearings on this tax 
increase to be held at: 
 

Monday, 10:30 a.m. June 12, 2023 
 

Monday, 6:00 p.m. June 12, 2023 
 

Tuesday, 11:00 a.m. June 20, 2023 (Virtual Meeting) 
 

In person meetings are held at: 
J. David Williamson Board Room 

Robert R. Freeman Administrative Complex 
1701 Mountain Industrial Boulevard 

Stone Mountain, GA 30083. 
 

To speak in the virtual meeting, please call 678-676-0722 or email 
budget_info@dekalbschoolsga.org.  Deadline to sign up to speak 
for June 20th virtual meeting is noon on Friday, June 16th.  Details as 
to how to speak in the public hearing by virtual technology will also be 
made available on the District’s website prior to the time of the hearing 
at www.dekalbschoolsga.org.   
 
Citizens can also send comments and questions to:  

Budget Info – Finance Office 
  1701 Mountain Industrial Boulevard  

Stone Mountain, Georgia 30083  


